HAINES PHILLIPS ARCHITECTS

Construction Work Commencing on Mews
Style Development in Kingston upon
Thames

We are pleased to report that construction work will be commencing
shortly on our project for high quality residential and commercial
spaces on a semi-derelict backland site in Kingston upon Thames.

The triangular site is currently occupied by redundant workshop and
garage spaces and is accessed via a narrow driveway. The main body
of the site lies between the rear gardens of two rows of houses to the
north and south.

Our proposed design is for a mews style development of 10 new homes
over flexible commercial space at ground floor level. The homes are a
mixture of 1, 2 and 3 bed units and include generous amenity space.

The massing and orientation have been carefully arranged to allow
excellent levels of daylight to the new homes, whilst minimizing
overlooking to the surrounding properties.

The style of the proposals takes precedent from the surrounding

streets and aims to use materials and details in keeping with the

sensitive context. The new buildings will be constructed to a high
standard of energy efficiency and fabric performance.

Further details on the project can be viewed on our website here.
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